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I oppose the measure to repeal vote by mail.  

Voting is a right and a civic duty, and it should be made easier for the average citizen 

to vote - not harder.  

In over 20 years of voting, my vote has always been by mail. It allows me to read & 

understand each measure, and research each candidate in the comfort & privacy of 

my home. I'm not rushed, I don't have to stand in line or take time off work.  

Why in the world would any lawmaker want fewer voters or constituents who are less 

informed about the issues on the ballot? 

 


